JLMC Minutes 09/20/2011
Approved
The JLMC met in regular session on September 20, 2011.  The meeting was called to order at 1:05 PM.

Members present were: Bob Veloski, Town Administrator; Robb Jutton, Assessing Assistant; Paul Dexter, Fire Chief; Steve Hankard, Police Chief; Bob Ward, Town Planner; Marla Davis, Deputy TC/TC
I. Review of minutes
A. Minutes for the 06/22/2011 JLMC meeting were reviewed and approved as written. Motion by Veloski, second by Hankard, all in favor.
II. Old Business
A. No volunteers for first aid training, this initiative has ended. 
III. New Business
A. Discussion of the Primex injury report for the year June 2011 to Sptember 2011.  There were two minor accidents, neither of which included lost work time.  No safety recommendations at this time.

B. Discussion of Facility Safety Audits: Motion to have Dept. Heads inspect buildings with JLMC Safety Audit form and return to JLMC by June Meeting annually by Jutton, second by Davis, Hankard and Dexter voted affirmative, Veloski abstained.  Motion passed.
IV. Next Meeting

A. The next meeting of the JLMC was scheduled for December 13, 2011.
V. Adjournment

A. Motion to adjourn by Jutton second by Veloski, meeting adjourned at 1:55 PM.
Respectfully submitted,

Robb Jutton

JLMC Chair

